_Kothur, Bheem

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:
Attachments:

Hello Merlin,

/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=580DD827211D4815878F2671439E84D1-
KOTHUR_B on behalf of Kothur, Bheem

Tuesday, February 5, 2019 11:45 AM

Russell, Merlin

Baker, Bryan; Kothur, Bheem; Echevarria, Edgar

FW: "SK Sanford RAI Response”

RAI Respone Part |.pdf; RAl Response Part Il.pdf; RAlI Response Part lIl.pdf

FYI, and per your request, | have reviewed the facility RAl responses and | do not have any further comments.
However, the facility revised closure cost estimates are increase from $144,221.00 To $150,668.00.
Therefore, facility must contact Edgar Echevarria, FA, in Compliance Assistance Program Coordinator to
increase the FA mechanism to the above approved amount.

Tel: 850-245-9783 or Email; edegar.echevarria@floridadep.gov

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thanks,

Bheem

From: Russell, Merlin

Sent: Tuesday, February 5, 2019 8:19 AM

To: Kothur, Bheem <Bheem.Kothur@FloridaDEP.gov>
Cc: Baker, Bryan <Bryan.Baker@dep.state.fl.us>
Subject: FW: "SK Sanford RAI Response"

Bheem,

Response to 1% RAL. You had a few comments. Please ck to see if they adequately responded to your comments. High

priority. Thank you.

merlin

From: Curtis, Jeffery S <Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2019 12:12 PM
To: Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting <HWPP @dep.state.fl.us>
Cc: Russell, Merlin <Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us>

Subject: "SK Sanford RAI Response”

Good Afternoon Merlin,

Attached is the response to the Department’s RAI, dated November 30, 2018.
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